
 
 

EMERGENCY BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 

Effective immediately, the Hillside Road Bridge is closed.  The 
Town has recently been made aware of issues that warranted 
the immediate closure of the bridge.  Town officials will 
evaluate the recent information received, review any and all 
options and determine the necessary course of action moving 
forward. 
Please contact Matt Wittum, Highway Superintendent for 
additional information or with questions at 262.275.6300 ext 17 
or linnhighway@townoflinn.wi.gov  
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